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UNLIMITED 
18 August 2011. ~ 

Flight Standards District Office 

Jackson, MS 39208 

Mr. Albert McCray: 

On 17 August 2011, I was asked by Mr. David Duncan to dispense fifteen {15) gallons of 100 low lead 

aviation gasoline into the left tip tank of the Cessna 310 N444YM. 

At about 0730 that morning, I positioned the fuel truck in front of the aircraft, and with the assistance of 

an employee in training, Richard Shaw, I dispensed the requested amount into the specified tank. 

This account is complete and accurate to the extent of my remembrance. 

rre 
Line Service Supervisor 
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